Hart County Water & Sewer Utility Authority

Bid Opening Meeting June 25, 2007
12:00 p.m.

The Hart County Water & Sewer Utility Authority met June 25, 2007 in the Hart County Cooperative Extension Service Building at 12:00 p.m. for the opening of the Eastside Phase 2 construction bids.
Chairman Jerry Cleveland presided with Secretary/Treasurer Dave Stafford, member Michael Partlow, Director Pat Goran, and Legal Counsel Walter Gordon was present.  Chairman Cleveland called the meeting to order at 12:00 p.m.  Also present were Zach Bryan and Greg Bennett of Engineering Management, Inc. along with representatives of several of the bidders.  

Chairman Cleveland welcomed all guests and told them he appreciated each bid.  
Legal Counsel Gordon and Director Goran opened and read aloud each bid received:

1. Benton-Georgia, Inc.--$1,106,626.29

2. BRI Utility Construction--$866,146.32

3. Dale Construction Company--$808,526.00

4. Griffin Brothers--$920,277.50

5. John R. Walker, Inc.--$1,139,039.00

6. Long Utility Corporation--$787,106.00

7. M & E Grading & Pipeline, Inc.--$971,854.35

8. Mid-South Builders, Inc.--$883,389.00

9. Pride Utility Construction Company--$1,031,559.95

10. Smith Pipeline, Inc.--$1,011,962.30

11. Southeast Connections, LLC--$1,029,110.50

12. Universal Watermain--$858,714.15

 EMI was directed to tabulate the bid information and report a summary to the Board.  No formal action was taken in this meeting. 

Meeting adjourned at 1:28 p.m. 
____________________________                                   __________________________

Jerry Cleveland, Chairman                                                 Dave Stafford, Secretary

